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Friday 2nd December 

Dear parent/carers, 
 
Christingle Service:  Tuesday 06 December:  5.30pm  Langtree Parish Church 
Parents and families are warmly invited to join with staff and Rev Warren on Tuesday evening at the 
Christingle Service.   
All children will be making a Christingle during the school day, which they will light as part of the 
evening.  Please arrive at around 5.20pm for children to collect their Christingle and find a 
seat, parents will be sitting with and are responsible for their children.   We are looking forward to seeing 
you on the evening. Please ensure you bring any required inhalers/medication that your child needs to the 
Christingle service.  
 
School Nativity :  Monday 12 December: 2pm:  Langtree Parish Hall    
Please remember that, to comply with the Hall's fire, health and safety guidance, we are able to offer two 
seats per family for the Nativity performance.  If you are not able to come along to watch, please could you 
let Mrs Cook/Mrs Kirk (Tuesdays) in the Office know so that your seats can be reallocated to another 
family.   
Thank you for your help to give as many parents as possible an opportunity to watch - if you have sent us 
feedback via our 'Families' email, please be assured we have taken this into consideration for planning 
future events, however we must comply with safety regulations and availability of the hall.  
 
Photographs/Video 
If you choose to photograph or film school events then the school is not responsible under data protection 
legislation for photographs taken for personal use by parents, carers and their relatives during school 
events such as Christmas plays and sports days. However, we request parents not to share photographs of 
their children taken at these events on social media if they include other pupils. This is because it may not 
be appropriate that such images are shared. This may be because, by personal choice, parents do not wish 
photographs of their children to appear on social media or it may be for reasons of child protection about 
which other parents would not be aware. We would also expect that if during such an event a parent 
requests another parent not to take a photograph of their child that those wishes are respected.  
Please help us to keep all of our children safe in an ever changing and progressive world of technology. 
Our Privacy notice can be found on our website.  
 
Christmas Jumper Days   
The following dates will be Christmas jumper days. The children need to wear their usual school uniform, 
just replacing their jumper with a Christmas one.  
Please make a one off donation either by cash or online via Just Giving.   
The money will go to Save the Children.   
Friday 2nd December   
Friday 9th December  
Thursday 15th December   
Friday 16th December 
 

Executive Head Teacher 
Melanie Smallwood 
Head of School  
Sarah Rushworth 

 

 

mailto:admin@langtree.devon.sch.uk
mailto:families@langtree.devon.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/page/langtree-community-school-1669718344134


 
Christmas Events 
The Christingle service will be in the church at 5.30pm on Tuesday 6th December. 
The Nativity/Carols for classes 1-3 will be at 2pm in The Parish Hall on Monday 12th December. All 
costumes will be provided.  
 
Class F will be presenting their Nativity Play on Wednesday 14th December. It will be at 9.30am so 
parents/carers can drop their children off to the classroom then go over to wait in The Parish Hall. All 
costumes will be provided and there will be refreshments afterwards. 
 
Christmas Dinner  
Christmas dinner day is Thursday 15th December. The only meal options on that day are Christmas Dinner 
or Vegetable Wellington. (Please ignore the jacket potato options on the online booking). Please book your 
child's Christmas dinner online by Friday 9th December. If your child hasn't booked by this date, then they 
will need to bring a packed lunch with them on the day. Thank you to those that have booked already.  
 
Please note we require Early bird club payments to be made within a fortnightly period. 
All fees for both clubs and dinners must be cleared by the end of each term.  
 
2023 Admissions 
Children born between 01/09/2018 and 31/08/2019 are entitled to start full time Primary Education in 
September 2023. 
The application facility opens on 15th November 2022 and closes at midnight on 15th January 2023. It is 
important that parents apply before the closing date. Please apply online via the portal.  
 
Diary Dates 
Tuesday 6th December: Christingle 5.30pm 
Friday 9th December:  PTA Christmas Fair 3.4pm in the parish hall 
Monday 12th December: Nativity and carols (Years 1-6) 2pm 
Wednesday 14th December – Class F Nativity play 9.30am 
Thursday 15th December:  Christmas Dinner 
Friday 16th December: Last day of term 
Tuesday 3rd January: First day of term 
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